
FestivALL 2020 
 

  

We would like to invite 
you to celebrate with us. 

 

 

FestivALL is taking place 
during July. 

 

 

It is taking place across 
Gloucestershire. 

 

              

We have to stay at home 
as much as we can 
during covid-19.  
 
But we can connect with 
people online. 
 



  

We are asking people to 
make paper chains. 
You can use any 
material. 
You could display them 
in a window or send us a 
photograph. 

 

There are also online 
events you can attend. 

 

BSL Interpreters and live 
captioners will be at all 
of the events. 

 

For more information 
about the FestivALL and 
the events visit 
www.festivall.org.  

 

 
 

This day has been put 
together by a group of 
people passionate 
about inclusion. 
 

http://www.festivall.org/


   

This includes Barnwood 
Trust, You’re Welcome 
(Active Impact) and 
Write Up Your Street. 

  

lucy.adam@barnwoodtrust.org 

 

 

01242 539935 

If you would like to be 
part of this, get in touch 
using the details on the 
left. 
 

 

mailto:lucy.adam@barnwoodtrust.org

